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Y. M. C. A. NOTES

The officers of the Christian Association for the year are as follows:
President, Kiutus Jim; vice-preside- John Johansen; vsecretary, Gilbert
Conner; treasurer, Alex Melovidov. Three of the graduate students,
Louis Paul, Paul Kininnook and Frank Johnson, will assist the cabinet,
and act as advisory members of the important committees.

The outline of meetings for the year provides for interesting and prac-

tical topics. The meeting on the second Sunday of each month will be
given to topics on the line of vocations, and the third to a discussion of
current events.

The Christian Associations held a pleasant social in the Gym on Hal-

loween. Games and refreshments delighted a large number of the
young people uucil a late hour. Another social will be held in De-

cember.
The Tuesday evening Bible class has been organized and plans made

for an interesting year's work. We are fortunate in again having Miss
Chapel and her student assistants from Willamette University as teachers.
Mr. Cooper and Mr. Kennedy will teach classes of young men.

OUR BUDGET OF LORE
LOCAI, AND OTHERWISE

While we have not been in love with the weather of late we are con-

soling ourselves with the thought that it has been worse in many other
places.

Mr. Henry Steuben is the latest employe to arrive at Chemawa. He
transferred from the Cushman school and k filling the position of assist-

ant engineer.
Miss Esther Sprague is now in charge of the small girls' sewing-room- .

She arrived not long ago on transfer from Crow Creek, South Dakota,
and is certain of finding friends here.

On October 17th Mr. and Mrs. William Lovelace transferred to the
Ft. Simcoe school, in the Yakima (Wash.) region. Mr. Lovelace ac-

cepted the position of engineer at that place, while Mrs. Lovelace holds
the position of seamstress. From information to reach us they are get-

ting along nicely and like their new environment. Chemawa friends
will be pleased to note this.


